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HIGHLANDS & ISLANDS FIRE & RESCUE SERVICE PUBLIC MEETING





THURSDAY 4TH OCTOBER 2012 AT 6.00PM





SLEAT COMMUNITY RESPONSE UNIT





The Highland and Islands Fire Board have been clear that there is no ‘one size fits all’ in relation to assessing the Service’s Stations/Units and is committed to maintain any Station/Unit that can demonstrate its ability to effectively meet the criteria.





Currently, Sleat Community Response Unit appears to be having difficulty in meeting the Highland and Islands Fire Board’s agreed criteria for a Sustainable Station/Unit; specifically in relation to personnel numbers. As a result, the Service is embarking on a programme of local engagement to try to assist the Unit to meet the criteria. 





A public meeting will take place in the Seòmar Cruinneachaidh Room, at the Gaelic College, Sleat on 4th October 2012 at 6.00pm and all members of the public are welcome to attend.





We look forward to welcoming you to the meeting and engaging in open discussion and debate.











